
 

 

 

 

February 2023, Phnom Penh, CAMBODIA 

In case you haven’t heard, the Christian & Missionary 
Alliance has been active in Cambodia for one hundred years. We 
hailed this fact with a four-day Centennial Celebration. The 
Cambodian Prime Minister spoke as did his son (who will most 
likely succeed him soon). There were thousands of Christ followers 
from the countryside who came to join the city folks. The last two 
days were a multidenominational festival commemorating a 
century of the gospel in this kingdom. It was exhilarating.  
 Back in December, the Student Residence and Discipling 
Centre had their Christmas Outreach. They invited friends and 
classmates to come to a party at the dorm. They made food and 
decorated until the guests started to arrive. Then they presented a 

nice program with singing, personal testimonies, prayers and a 
devotional. At the end, they gave us a couple plants as a Christmas gift. I 
spoke to one of the young ladies who many of you have been praying for. 
I told her that all I wanted for Christmas was that she accept Jesus. Praise 
the Lord, a couple days later, she did. Please do not stop praying for the 
four who still have not accepted this amazing gift. Our new Dorm Leader, 
Theang has done well these first two months. There have been some 
challenges that she has handled nicely. Please remember her when you 
pray for the SR&DC. Praise the Lord, we have several new kids coming.  
After celebrating Christmas day at TNT church, we caught a flight to 
Bangkok with plans to see the doctor on Boxing Day. Patti’s hearing is 
failing a bit 

due to Meniere’s Disease. Over the next few days she had 
some other tests done that required us to wait around for 
the results. Everything was fine, and we ushered in the 
New Year with thousands of Thai people at CentralwOrld. 
 Last week, there were two district conferences at 
TNT church. Patti joined hundreds of women for seminars 
on the characteristic of a godly mother. Please pray that 
these ladies will go deeper in their relationship with Jesus. 
 The Alliance is known as the KEC in this kingdom. 
They have had a few missionaries that they have sent out. 
Currently they have only one couple who are from the 
B’Nong tribe. Please pray for Proinh (rhymes with boing) and his wife as they work with the Lao in Cambodia.  

If you would like to donate to our ministry, follow this link: https://thealliancecanada.ca/gift/david-and-patti-
ens.  Your G.A.F. “Support” helps C&MA IWs worldwide. Your gifts marked: “ENS Ministry Partner Fund” covers costs to 
keep our vehicle running as well as our secondary ministries. If you would like to donate to the Dorm Ministry in Phnom 
Penh, designate your gift to “Student Residence & Discipling Centre”. All North American donations are eligible for a tax 
receipt. 

Serving Christ in Cambodia with the Alliance in Canada, 

David & Patti Ens 

ensoftheearth@gmail.com 
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